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Clothing  
• Do you know that the clothing production industry is estimated to be responsible for about 20% of global 

clean water pollution from dyeing and finishing products. You can reduce the impact of your clothing by 
donating used clothing. Our clothing drive continues until the end of January. Bring in your gently used 
clothing. Boxes are placed around the main floor of the school. 

 
 
Hockey 

• Good morning, Rebels. There will be a mandatory Girls Hockey meeting today at the beginning of lunch 
in room 222. Have a great day!  

 
 
Music 

• Rebel, Rebel WILL rehearse today after school in the music room. See you all there!  
• Attention all PPHS musicians – all other rehearsals are postponed during the week of exams. We will 

pick up our regular rehearsal schedule on the first day of semester 2. See you all then, and good luck 
with your exams! 

• The Music Department has a very special Café Talent Night coming up after exams. On Thursday, 
February 13th, we will be hosting our third café talent night of the year, and we would love for you to be 
involved! All performance arts and all staff and students are invited to participate. Audition sign ups are 
now on the music room windows. 

 


